From: charles transue

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Saturday, September 8, 2018 2:43:51 PM

Ladies and Gentlemen,

The Buffalo River is a National treasure, Arkansas is entrusted to keep the beauty and health
of this river. Karst geology and excess hog waste is destroying this river. Big Creek flows
into the Buffalo, not only is Big Creek being polluted by the hog farm but the pollution is
beyond the capacity of the buffalo to dilute it. The Category of both Big Creek and the
Buffalo should be 5, not 4b.

The hog farm should not be allowed to operate if the waste is spread on fields that are in the
watershed of the Buffalo River.

Do you want to tell the people of Arkansas and potential tourist that our river is not safe for
you and your children to swim in and don't float it you maybe exposed to e coli and

other sickening bacteria.

Do the right thing!

Sincerely,

Charles Transue P.E.

charles transue
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